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                                            Paris, xy February 2003

Dear Sir/Madam

The Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD) is an international intergovernmental organisation which aims to help governments and societies tackle the economic, social and governance challenges arising in the world economy.

As part of our work on international trade, we are gathering information on exports of services from developing and transition economies. We are interested in identifying entrepreneurs who have succeeded in selling services in the international market and using their stories to demonstrate the range of actual and potential exports of services from developing and transition economies. This information will both raise the profile of developing and transition economy exporters and help trade negotiators from those countries to be better informed about the needs and interests of their business community.  

We are approaching both individual companies and industry associations to identify examples of companies exporting services to other markets. To get the fullest possible picture of companies' participation in the international marketplace, we are also interested in examples of companies selling services to branches of foreign companies established in their home market. A separate survey has been sent to companies and industry associations based in developed countries to gather information on whether they source services from companies based in developing and transition economies and whether they have branches or subsidiaries in developing countries which export services.

Information from the survey will be used to produce a major study on the benefits of services trade to support international trade negotiations currently underway on services.  Participating companies will receive a copy of the study which should be completed by mid-2003. 

While we are interested in specific, company-level examples, no commercially sensitive information is being sought. As it is our intention to refer to companies by name, if you do not wish the name of your company or of your business partners to be specifically identified, please indicate so in the box at the start of the survey. Any information provided would then be used on an anonymous basis (e.g., "a company in Togo exports translation services to France").  OECD studies are normally made publicly available.

The survey should take approximately 5 minutes to complete.  Responses can be sent directly via the link at end the end of the survey (Servicessurvey@oecd.org).  Due to the short time frame for the study, we would be grateful for responses by 15 MARCH 2003.

If you have any queries or would like further information, please contact Daria Taglioni (daria.taglioni@oecd.org; tel: 33 1 45 24 17 92) or Julia Nielson (julia.nielson@oecd.org; tel: 33 1 45 24 88 90) in the Trade Directorate of the OECD.  More information about the OECD itself is available at http://www.oecd.org/. 

We greatly appreciate your participation in the project, which we hope will contribute to improving knowledge of the global business of services.
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